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May 22, 2017

Richard Midcap, EdD
President

Garrett College

687 Mosser Rd
McHenry, MD 21541

Dear Dr. Midcap:

The Commission on Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs (CAAHEP) voted on May
19, 2017 to extend the initial accreditation expiration date for the Emergency Medical
Services- Paramedic program at Garrett College, McHenry, MD.

The initial accreditation status was extended for a period of one (1) year upon request from the
Committee on Accreditation of Educational Programs for the EMS Professions (CoAEMSP), in
order to provide adequate time for evaluation of the program prior to initial expiration. The initial
accreditation status was originally scheduled to expire on September 30, 2017 the initial
accreditation status is now scheduled to expire on September 30, 2018.

The commission recognizes you and your colleagues for your commitment to continuous quality
improvement in education, as demonstrated by your participation in program accreditation.

K Sl

Thomas K. Skalko, PhD, LRT/CTRS
President

Sincerely,

cC: Julie Yoder, MEd, interim Dean
James Koon, MEd, NREMTP, Program Director
Thomas B. Brazelton Ill, MD, MPH, FAAP, Chair, CoA EMSP
George W. Hatch Jr., EdD, LP, EMT-P, Executive Director, CoA EMSP
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